STUDIO 9, 10 BOWLING GREEN LANE LONDON EC1R OBQ TEL 020 7253 5147 FAX 020 7251 8322

4th November 2014

Mr Youk Chhang Sleuk Rith Institute Cambodia

Dear Youk,

Thank you for your letter, and my apologies for the delay in responding, it has been a busy few weeks.

I am looking into visiting Cambodia and I hope to be able to give you my options by the end of the year. Unfortunately, my schedule is extremely tight and it will take this long to find a suitable date.

With regards the Sleuk Rith interiors and budgeting, I understand your concerns and have asked the team to look into this and see if we can come up with a more viable option for you.

Finally, I wanted to thank you for the lovely birthday wishes, and the email card, which made me smile!

Best wishes,

Zaha Hadid DBE